ISTRICT NEW KERBSIDE
DRY RECYCLING COLLECTIONS

13 July 2015

Resumption
in kerbside

dry recyceling
collections:

Green box
Green Bag

Brown Bag

Torridge District Council would like to thank all residents for their patience and

support while we have been working to set up a new recycling collection scheme.

The new kerbside dry recycling scheme will
commence on 13 July 2015

New Scheme Details:

v Collects exactly the same materials as previously
v Operates the same day as previously
v'Uses the same receptacles as previously

The only change is materials will not be sorted kerbside.
Materials will be collected by what appears to be a refuse vehicle
and will be sorted at a Materials Recovery Facility (MRF) before
delivery and recycling at a reprocessor.

Please Note:

There are no changes to your black bag refuse or your
green wheelie bin (garden/food waste) collections.




